
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 22nd May 2023 
 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 15th May 2023 = 97.01% 
 
A polite reminder to label children’s clothing, especially cardigans/jumpers and 
coats.  We have lots of items in lost property without a name in. 
 
A reminder that children should be reading to an adult at home at least three times 
per week and this needs recording in your child’s reading record.   
 
Wednesday – Drama Club is cancelled for this week only. 
 
Friday – school closes to pupils and reopens Monday 5th June. 
  

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 15th May 2023 
3C – 99.67%               3W – 97.93% 
 
We can't believe our half term is coming to an end already. 
 
A big thank you to everyone's efforts with Reading. Lots more children are now 
reading 3 times at home.  
 
Please ensure children have a water bottle in school with the warmer weather. 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 15th May 2023 
4M – 97.42%               4T – 91.43% 
 
Well done Year 4 for another fantastic week.  
 
For next week only, we will have PE on Tuesday afternoon. Please ensure kits are 
in for this day. Children may wish to bring shorts in for PE now as it is getting 
much warmer outside.  
 
Miss McKinney 
 

 
Y5 

Weekly attendance w/c 15th May 2023 
5KW – 99.03%              5W – 97.1% 
 
Next week, Mrs Ward is going to PGL with the Y6 children so 5KW will be taught by 
Mrs Kavanagh Monday to Thursday and Mrs Balmer on the Friday. 
 
We've got an exciting week of DT next week. We're making our own afternoon tea. 
Children will participate in making and sampling scones and sandwiches. All 
medical issues have been considered but if you have any concerns please contact a 
member of the Y5 team.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
The Y5 Team 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 15th May 2023 
6D – 95.88%               6S – 96.18% 
 
We are so excited for PGL on Wednesday and can't wait to get muddy and have 
lots of fun! Just a few messages for the trip: 
 
- Children will need to bring in a packed lunch on Wednesday to eat when we 
arrive at PGL as this meal will not be provided by the centre. 
- If medication and wallets/purses have not been handed in yet, these will need to 
be in by Monday 22nd May so that they can be organised and accounted for. 
- Drop off at school is at normal time on Wednesday and we plan to be back by 
around 3:30pm on Friday. 
- Please do not allow your child to bring their mobile phone or any other 
electronics as we do not want any precious items to be lost or damaged. 
- PGL will not be providing bedding so please ensure your child has a sleeping bag 
and pillow. 
- We’ve asked children to wear their leavers hoody (if they have one) on the way 
to PGL and on the way back just in case we have to leave the coach for any reason 
- As stated on the kit list, it’s preferable that the children pack their things in a soft 
case so that they can all fit on the coach. With 68 cases, it’ll be a very tight 
squeeze!  
 
 
If you have any questions at all, please feel free to email us via the school office or 
catch us on the playground. 
 
Thank you, 
Year 6 teachers 
 

 


